
 
 
 

 
Plan now 

Preserve our Future   
Contact the Church Office  

705 445-3841 

  

 

John Kirby 
Sales Representative, Advisor 

Mobile-705-441-0117 

Office-705-999-8213 

15a Hurontario Street Collingwood 

 

 

  Long-time local insight and 

  Expertise meets global reach. 

 New brand, same values. 

 Connect with us 

 collingwood@bakertilly.ca 

 705-445-2020 

 AUDIT—TAX—ADVISORY 

  

 

Safety Never Felt so Good!   

  

Call Susan  

for your free 

consultation 

705-606-5865 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All Saints’ Commemorative Book Marks and Pins for sale from the office or Wardens  

Book Mark $2 Pin $5 

 

Thank you for your support for our ministries.  

Scan this QR code to donate to us through  

CanadaHelps.org  

 

 

 bakertilly 
 

mailto:collingwood@bakertilly.ca
CanadaHelps.org


All Saints’ Anglican Church 
 

Sunday August 31
st
, 2025 

 

Cycle of Prayer 

In our Parish we pray for Kathryn Sewell; Valerie Shaw; Julia, Reg, Emma, Noah Sheffield 

In our Diocesan we pray for Bishop’s Committee on Creation Care 

In our Anglican Church we pray for The Church of South India (United)  

 

“Please pray for these people during the week” - Eric Vignola, Wolf, SSN, Irene 

McVeigh, Brian, John, Gail, Sean, Terry, Patricia, Rickey Lemire, Meryl White, Paul Reid, 

Milo Stacy, Stephanie Plewes, Howard, Lindsay, Rob Potter.  

 

Services 
Wednesday September 3

rd
 -

 
10am – Holy Communion  

11am Bible Study 

Sunday September 7
th

 – 9:30am – Holy Communion 

 
Please join us for in person services 

If you are unable to attend visit our website at  

https://www.allsaintscollingwood.com/livestream-sunday-service-at-930am/  

For livestream and Pre-recorded Services 

 

Thursday Holy Communion will resume September 25
th

, 2025 2pm 

 

Sunday September 7
th

, 2025 

8am Services First of Each Month 

The Reverend Murray Bateman leads an 8am communion service on the first Sunday of each 

month at Prince of Peace, Wasaga Beach, using the Book of Common Prayer.    

All are welcome. 

 

 

 

 

 

32 Elgin Street Collingwood ON L9Y 4V2  

705-445-3841 Fax 705-445-3620 

allsaintschurch@bmts.com - www.allsaintscollingwood.com 

www.facebook.com/allsaintscollingwood

https://www.allsaintscollingwood.com/livestream-sunday-service-at-930am/
mailto:allsaintschurch@bmts.com
http://www.allsaintscollingwood.com/
http://www.facebook.com/allsaintscollingwood


Events 

 Choir Practice – Thurs Sept 4
th

, 11
th

, 

18
th

 , 25
th

 – 7pm 

 All Saints Annual Golf Day - 

Batteaux Creek Golf Club – Sun Sept 

7
th

 – 2:15pm Registration 3pm Start 

6pm Dinner Salmon or Chicken – 

Golf $58 9 holes including cart and 

tax - Dinner $30 including tip and tax 

(dinner is optional) – Putting Contest 

$5 cash compulsary for golfers – 

Amounts payable at the golf club (no 

cheques) - Sign-up in Parish Hall 

 Community Friendship Dinner – 

Wed Sept 10
th

 – 5pm 

 CO3 – Thurs Sept 11
th

, 18
th

 , 25
th

 – 

10am  

 Doors Open – Sat Sept 13
th

 – 10am 

 Play the Poverty Game – Sat Sept 

13
th

 – 2pm 

 Women’s Group – Wed Sept 17
th

 – 

7:15pm  

 Craft Sale – Sat Sept 20
th

 – 9am 

 Men’s Breakfast – Thurs Sept 25
th

 – 

8am   

 Women’s Breakfast – Sat Oct 4
th

 – 

9:30am  

 Foundation AGM – Sun Oct 5
th 

– 

after the 9:30am service 

 

The Welcome Committee likes to give 

new members a little pot of jam as a 

welcome gift. However, we have run out 

of Jam jars….so if you have any of the 

smallest ones, at home, that you don’t 

need anymore, we would be happy to take 

them from you. Please leave in a bag in 

the kitchen. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 for the sale, 

everything must be brought in the 

afternoon of the 19
th

 of September. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All Saints Anglican Church 

Wants  

   

For A Sale  

September 20th  

9am - 1pm 

  

Price per Table $25 

Set Up Friday 19th 2pm - 5pm 

 To Book Your Spot  

Call 705-445-3841 

  

We Will Include  

A Bake Sale and Refreshments 

 

  
 

 
  

 

All Saints Anglican Church 

   

 

 
 

September 20th  

9am - 1pm 
   

 
  

 

 

 



From Reverend Michael Peterson 

 

Play the Poverty Game - Sept 13
th

  

Poverty isn't any fun, and it's not a game, 

but the Poverty Game is a unique 

opportunity to see what it's like to make 

hard choices on a very limited budget, as 

many of our neighbours do each month.  

On Saturday, September 13
th

, at 2pm, 

come to the parish hall and try the game 

for yourself.  Afterwards, Elin Goulden, 

our Diocesan Social Justice Coordinator, 

will lead a discussion on what we learned.   

Refreshments provided 2pm-4pm. 

 

Back to Church Sunday - Sept 14
th

  

Elin Goulden, our Diocesan Social Justice 

Coordinator, will be our guest preacher on 

this Sunday.  Please come and invite a 

friend. 

 

 

Prince of Peace Book Sale 

Our friends at Prince of Peace, Wasaga 

Beach, are getting ready for their 

September book sale.  This is your chance 

to purge your shelves of surplus books, 

CDs and board games while supporting 

our regional partners.  The deadline for 

donations is September 7
th

.  If you bring 

your unwanted items to church in August, 

please leave them in the parish hall and we 

will see that they get to our friends at POP. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This fall our Regional Ministry will be 

running an Alpha course, starting on 

September 9
th

 and running most 

Tuesday evenings through until 

November 25
th

.  Alpha is an introduction 

to Christian basics and tries to provide 

answers to our most profound questions.   

It is ideal for new believers and for 

anyone who wants to deepen their faith.   

Some sessions will be in person, most 

will, be on Zoom. 

 

We could use several people who would 

be willing to be small group of facilitators 

which means being friendly and helping 

keep conversations on track.   

 

If you would like to help in this 

capacity, please contact Fr. Michael at 

madpadre@gmail.com 
 

 

Please mark your calendar for 

Saturday, September 27
th

, for the next 

Diocesan Season of 

Spiritual Renewal 

service, which is at St 

James', Orillia, at 

2pm.  These services 

feature lively music, 

good preaching, and a 

chance to meet folks 

from across our large 

Diocese. 

 

We've chartered a smallish (24 seat) bus 

to take people there in comfort and with 

no parking hassles, if you'd like a seat 

please let Fr Michael know." 

mailto:madpadre@gmail.com

